
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Resolution No. 38-GA-20 

 

 

“Humbly requesting United Airlines to extend more frequent airline services to the FSM 

States of Kosrae and Yap, as well as all APIL member jurisdictions.” 

 

 WHEREAS, for over a decade, the Association of Pacific Island Legislatures has been 1 

adopting resolutions earnestly requesting that United Airlines consider extending greater services 2 

to the underserved islands of the APIL Pacific; and 3 

 WHEREAS, these urgent pleas of the APIL have also been founded on the critical 4 

importance of consistent and reliable airline services to the economic development of our islands 5 

and the health and social welfare of our people; and 6 

 WHEREAS, the Association of Pacific Island Legislatures finds that the present absence 7 

of consistent and reliable airline services for the FSM States of Kosrae and Yap are seriously 8 

dampening their capacities for tourism development and prompt medical referrals, as well as for 9 

many other aspects of life that are dependent on consistent and reliable airline services; now, 10 

therefore, 11 

 BE IT RESOLVED by the Association of Pacific Islands Legislatures, 38
th

 General 12 

Assembly, Republic of the Marshall Islands, July 23-26, 2019, that the Association of Pacific 13 

Island Legislatures humbly requests United Airlines to extend more frequent airline services to 14 

the FSM States of Kosrae and Yap, as well as to all APIL member jurisdictions; and 15 
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BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that APIL President shall certify and the APIL 1 

Secretary shall attest to the adoption hereof and that copies of the same shall be transmitted to 2 

the President of United Airlines and to the Chief Executive Officers and Presiding Legislative 3 

Officers of the Member Jurisdictions of the Association of Pacific Island Legislatures.  4 

 

DULY AND REGULARLY ADOPTED ON THE 26TH DAY OF JULY, 2019. 

 

 

                                                    

                                                          IVAN A. BLANCO          

ACTING PRESIDENT       SECRETARY 
 

 


